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Asphalt Resurfacing on Margaret Drive starts May 29th in Fenton Township   
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be begin an asphalt resurfacing project on Margaret 

Drive from Torrey Road to the dead end in Fenton Township, with the Contractor milling the street 

starting Friday, May 29, 2020 and continuing the following week with drainage structure repairs and 

adjustments.  Only local traffic will be allowed in the work zone.  Parking in the roadway will not be 

permitted.  The anticipated open to traffic date is June 12, 2020.  Motorists are advised to proceed 

with caution. 

 

Please contact Construction Manager, Gerrad Godley, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


